
Dear Comitee members, 
 
Please oppose HB 4135. This ruling will effect many who can not speak for themselves. It will 
undoubtedly touch all of our lives in one form or another. I know it must take great courage to stand up 
for people when that vote would be costly both monetarily to the state and could, perhaps, also be in 
popularity with some groups of people. I, however, have great faith in you as strong leaders to honor 
people with conditions such as dementia.  Please, spare us of the potential additional suffering this bill 
could bring our families. I believe you are the ones who have the power to protect the lives of our loved 
ones. I ask that you carefully weigh this matter and choose to oppose this bill.  
Thank you for your consideration and time. 
 
Gratefully, 
Leah Young 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


